From: Eileen willmort: |

Sent: 07 March 2020 23:57
To: Planning
Subject: DPCAAC tree applications 7/03/20

Dear Tree officers and planners,

List 570

2020/0856/T 16 Dartmouth Park Road. no objection to the work on the Hoheria as it’s height
and spread will still be 11 and 8 m respectively. Unable to visit the rear garden, but if you
confirm DD, then I have no objection and suggest replacing with a slow growing tree.

Thank you,
Eileen



